
 

 
Confidentiality: The entirety of the contents of this letter shall remain confidential between 
Soboba and the County of Riverside. No part of the contents of this letter may be shared, copied, 
or utilized in any way with any other individual, entity, municipality, or tribe, whatsoever, 
without the expressed written permission of the Soboba Band of Luiseño Indians.   
 

July 12, 2019 
 
 
Attn: Dave Jones, Chief Engineering Geologist  
Riverside County Planning Department 
4080 Lemon Street, 12th Floor 
Riverside, CA 92502-1409 
 
 
 
 
RE: AB 52 Consultation; PPT190011 
 
The Soboba Band of Luiseño Indians has received your notification pursuant under Assembly 
Bill 52.   
 
Soboba Band of Luiseño Indians is requesting to initiate formal consultation with the County of 
Riverside. A meeting can be scheduled by contacting me via email or phone. All contact 
information has been included in this letter. 
 
I look forward to hearing from and meeting with you soon. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Joseph Ontiveros, Tribal Historic Preservation Officer 
Soboba Band of Luiseño Indians 
P.O. Box 487 
San Jacinto, CA 92581 
Phone (951) 654-5544 ext. 4137 
Cell (951) 663-5279 
jontiveros@soboba-nsn.gov 
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